
Friday 21st June 2024
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
Miss Haldenby’s class won the attendance award this week with 98% they of course 
celebrated with a box of Maltesers! Next week the lunch menu is following week 1, please 
see attached to this email. Please remember sun cream and sun hats now the weather is 
finally looking good! Please note: Nursery after school PE club will not take place on 
Thursday 27th June due to our school open evening.  

Christian Distinctiveness   
Thank you to everyone who supported the Reception Enterprise event yesterday. The 
children were all very excited to share their work with family and friends. It was great to see 
so many people join us for this special event and share in the children’s activities. 
‘Community, Compassion & Friendship’ are our core values, which are at the heart of 
everything we do. 

School Reports
Today, children will bring home their school reports. School reports will include assessment 
information and the name of their class teacher for the next academic year. Please note that 
phonic screening results will not be sent home until Wednesday 26th June. Our current Year 
2 children will have received information regarding year 3 from Filey Junior School. If your 
child is in Nursery and not due to move into Reception this September they will not receive a 
school report from Miss Hiley until next year when they are due to leave the Nursery class. 

Open Evening
Thursday 27th June 4pm – 6pm will be our school Open Evening. This is a great opportunity 
to visit your child’s current class to look at books and ask any questions regarding the recent 
school report. It is also an opportunity to visit your child’s new classroom and chat with their 
new teacher. Please remember although you and your child may be feeling a little anxious 
about the new upcoming academic year our transition day is there to hopefully alleviate any 
worries. From many years past experience this day is always a wonderful day with children 
going home happy and much more relaxed about the year ahead.   

Year 2 Transition Days
Our year 2 children will enjoy three transition days to Filey Junior School. These will take 
place on Tuesday 2nd, Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July. Please bring year 2 children to 
our school as normal on Tuesday 2nd July, we will walk them to the Junior School in the 
morning and hand them over to their new teachers. You will need to collect your child from 
the Junior School on Tuesday & Wednesday at 3.30pm, you will also drop them at the Junior 
school both Wednesday and Thursday mornings. On Thursday afternoon, the Junior 
School staff will walk the year 2 children back to our school so you can collect them 
as normal from us at 3.05pm.      

Whole School Transition Day
Thursday 4th July is our school transition day for all other year groups. You will drop off and 
collect your child at the normal place; your child’s new teacher will collect them and take 
them to their new classroom after registration and return them at the end of the day. Nursery 
children moving into Reception will have received a letter with more information, if you have 
any questions please phone the school office.   



Job Vacancies
We currently have some vacancies advertised on our School Website: These positions 
include a midday supervisory assistant, two cleaners and a caretaker. Please follow the link 
below for more information: https://fileyinfants.ebor.academy/careers-vacancies/ 

Nursery News
This week in nursery, we have been enjoying the sunshine and have spent lots of time 
playing and learning outside. We built some wonderful dens to shelter from the sun and 
made sure the flowers and vegetables have been watered. Some of the older children have 
been on the climbing frames down on the main field and the younger children have been to 
'Big Red' to read and choose a book. 
Reception News
This week in reception, we have been very busy getting ready for our Pirate Enterprise. We 
used lots of our maths skills when baking buns and transformed them into "treasure" with 
buttercream icing and golden sprinkles. We also made sandwiches and chose to cut them 
into triangles. Posters were made telling people all about our enterprise and labels were 
written so everyone knew where to go. We love to sing and so we learnt a special pirate 
song with lots of actions. Everyone was excited by Thursday afternoon when our grown-ups 
arrived. We sang our special song, listened to pirate stories, went on a treasure hunt and ate 
the delicious food we had made washed down with pirate punch. We all had a wonderful 
time!   
Year One News
This week year 1 have been busy writing recounts of their trip to Glen Gardens in literacy. In 
maths we finished our learning about money and have just begun learning about time. 
During RE we continued our learning about caring for people around us exploring the 
Christian parable of The Good Samaritan. In PSHE, the children thought about taking steps 
towards goals. They tried to instruct their teacher to help them in achieving their goal of 
making a jam sandwich with varying (and sticky) success! In music, we have been exploring 
musical phrases within songs that we know. During History, we have been learning about 
some significant explorers, including Captain James Cook and are just starting to learn 
about Earnest Shackleton. 
Year Two News
This week the children have been writing about their class story. In maths, the children have 
continued with problem solving activities. Sports day practice has started in our PE lessons 
and this has linked nicely to our science work, thinking about being healthy and active. In 
PSHE, the children have been learning about how they change as they get older. 

Thank you for your continued support, if you have any questions or concerns please just 
ask. We are here to help however we can.  
Best Wishes
Mrs Angela Clark 
Angela Clark
Headteacher

https://fileyinfants.ebor.academy/careers-vacancies/


Diary Dates (Please keep these dates for your diary) 
June
Friday 21st June – School reports go out to parents/carers
Wednesday 26th June – Year 2 children and their families are invited to Filey Junior School 
Open Evening (between 3.45-5pm)
Thursday 27th June – Year 2 Outdoor Education Day (Dalby Forest) 
Thursday 27th June – School Open Evening 4pm – 6pm
July
Tuesday 2nd July – Year 2 transition day to the Junior School
Wednesday 3rd July – Year 2 transition day to the Junior School
Thursday 4th July – Whole School transition day
Friday 5th July – Non Uniform Day – bring a bottle for the Summer Fayre bottle tombola 
Monday 8th July – Reception Sports Day 1pm
Tuesday 9th July – Year 1 Sports Day 1pm
Wednesday 10th July – Year 2 Sports Day 1pm
Thursday 11th July – last PE club for Nursery
Thursday 11th July – last cookery club for group 6
Friday 12th July – School Summer Fayre 3pm-4.30pm
Monday 15th July – Nursery Sports Day 1pm 
Wednesday 17th July – last swimming session for group 5
Thursday 18th July – Year 2 Party 5pm-6.30pm
Friday 19th July – 11am Year 2 Collective Worship (parents/carers invited)
Friday 19th July – 12pm – 1pm whole school family picnic (everyone welcome)
Friday 19th July – 3.05pm School closes 
Tuesday 3rd September - School reopens for the start of the new academic year.

 


